
 

 

31 May 2019  

Water licence review 2019  

Publication of submissions on issues paper  

The Economic Regulation Authority has published six submissions received in response to its 
issues paper for the water licence review 2019.  

Submissions were received from: 

• Bunbury Water Corporation (trading as Aqwest) 

• Busselton Water Corporation  

• Department of Health WA 

• Department of Water and Environmental Regulation 

• A stakeholder who wished to remain anonymous 

• Water Corporation 

The issues paper was published on 24 April 2019 and sought public comment on proposed 
amendments to the water licence template.  

The ERA will consider the matters raised in the submissions when making its decision on the 
proposed amendments to the water licence template.   

Further information 

General enquiries 

Caroline Coutts-Kleijer 
Ph: 08 6557 7962 
licensing@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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